
 

THE FACULTY OF GRADUATE STUDIES HOSTS: 

“DECOLONIZING DISSERTATIONS” 
The Faculty of Graduate Studies will be hosting a series of events 

focused on Decolonizing Dissertations. These events will critically 

analyze the entire process that culminates in the dissertation or 

thesis (including: admissions, coursework, committee, candidacy, 

ethics, research process, dissemination, and representation). The 

impetus of this series is in response to the University of Calgary’s 

Indigenous Strategy which will be officially launched this fall.  

The first event will be held on Oct 19th and will focus on gathering 

the perspectives and experiences of graduate students on the 

challenges they face while trying to learn about, engage with, and 

embody decolonial processes in their graduate work.  

The Dean of Graduate Studies, Lisa Young, will join us and launch 

our series with a note on the importance of this initiative.  

 

 

OCTOBER 19TH 

2:30  

2:30 PM – 4:30 PM 

 

CROWSNEST HALL 

MULITPURPOSE 

ROOM - 

ROOM 125 

 
 

ALL GRADUATE 

STUDENTS 

WELCOME! 

 

 
 

For more information 

contact: 

Vicki Bouvier 

vmbouvie@ucalgary.ca 

Aruna Srivastava 

asrivast@ucalgary.ca 
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